For House Members or Newly Elected Senators 

Logo
Date
Name and Address Block


Dear Representative or Senator Name:
On behalf of the (name of chair of Council), Chair, members of the Council and staff at (name of Council), we are writing to congratulate you on your successful election to the (U.S. Senate or House of Representatives). 

(name of Council) is designated by the Governor to implement the Developmental Disabilities and Bill of Rights Act (DD Act). The Council engages in advocacy, capacity building, training, and systems change activities that ensure that individuals with developmental disabilities and their families have access to needed community services, individualized supports, and other forms of assistance that promote self-determination, independence, integration and inclusion in all aspects of the community.
(For example, include 1-3 examples of current projects or activities)


We know there are many challenges facing this state and the nation in regards to ensuring that everyone can live in their communities, receive a quality education, and become economically self-sufficient. Given our role in the state, we are happy to assist in providing information on the needs of persons with developmental disabilities and issues of importance to our community. 
We will be contacting you to arrange a meeting to further discuss these issues, and how we can work together in 2017. In the interim, please do not hesitate to contact (name, title, phone and email of staff), if you have any questions, concerns or we can be of assistance to your office as the 115th Congress begins. We look forward to working with during the next two years.

Sincerely,
For Senators Not Up for Election in 2016
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Dear Senator Name:
(name of Council) is designated by the Governor to implement the Developmental Disabilities and Bill of Rights Act (DD Act). Given our role in the state, we are happy to assist in providing information on the needs of persons with developmental disabilities and issues of importance to our community to your office. 

The Council engages in advocacy, capacity building, training, and systems change activities that ensure that individuals with developmental disabilities and their families have access to needed community services, individualized supports, and other forms of assistance that promote self-determination, independence, integration and inclusion in all aspects of the community.
(For example, include 1-3 examples of current projects or activities)


We know there are many challenges facing this state and the nation in regards to ensuring that everyone can live in their communities, receive a quality education, and become economically self-sufficient. We will be contacting you to arrange a meeting to further discuss these issues, and how we can work together in 2017. In the interim, please do not hesitate to contact (name, title, phone and email of staff), if you have any questions, concerns or we can be of assistance to your office as the 115th Congress begins. We look forward to working with during the next two years.

Sincerely,
